
Construction Project scheduled to begin 

Monday August 14th, 2023. 

• Grimes Irrigation and Construction Inc. will be 

working to replace 7,250 feet of existing steel 

main lines through September 18, 2023 

• Alley closures between E. Henrietta to E. King 

Ave., N 15th and N. 19th. Contractor will follow an 

approved Traffic Control Plan 

• For More Information, Call Grimes Irrigation (214-

675-7551) 


